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CHICAGO, July 27, 2011 – The comments delivered this morning by Boeing Chairman, President and CEO Jim
McNerney regarding the potential location of final assembly for the re-engined 737 stand as delivered. While
Renton, Wash., logically would be our first location considered, no decision has been made, nor would one be
made at this point in the program. The decision on where to build the airplane will be made in due course as we
move through the process of launching the airplane and evaluating production requirements. The statements in
the Seattle Times attributed to company spokespeople made after the company’s earnings call were neither
accurate nor representative of the company’s or BCA’s position.
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